
 
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 31st March 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As of Thursday 20th April, we will be starting an after-

school Smilers for children in years 3 to 6. Each week, 

children will be able to join in creative activities including 

crafts, music, singing etc – all different ways to boost 

morale and well-being. 

The club will run each Thursday from 3.20pm until 4.45pm,  

and a snack will be included. Spaces will be issued on a 

first come, first serve basis. 

 If your child would like to attend this free club, please 

complete the permission slip below and return to the 

office. The deadline will be Wednesday 19th March. 

 

Have a wonderful Easter break, 

 

 

 

Miss S. Cao 

Headteacher 

 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

I would like my child,      ¸ in year     to attend the Smilers 

after-school. 

Please state any allergy/dietary needs:          

 

Please tick: 

 I give permission for my child to walk home alone. 

 My child will be collected at 4.45pm by :      

 

Emergency contact name:        

 Emergency contact phone:       


